Appendix 2c

From: ClIr Sital Punja <spunja@hillingdon.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 4:23 PM

Subject: RE: New Premises Licence application - Curry Corner

Dear Mark,

Further to a number of residents raising concerns of another off license on Fairfield Road where there are 3, |
would raise objection to allowing this license.

This was originally carved out of the adjacent building supplies business as a take away presumably because
the original business was struggling. They did not really do any effective marketing of it and it closed after
only a few months.

They are now trying to open it as an Off Licence, but this area is already very well served by businesses selling
alcohol for consumption off the premises. There are 3 in Fairfield Road and several outlets nearby in the High

Street, i.e. Iceland, Maxim's, Aldi and others. There is no need for another.

We already have considerable anti-social behaviour problems in the area and we do not need any more
alcohol outlets to add to the problem which the Met Police have also commented on.

It is also noted that on the attached form in section 15 they have stated that the issuing authority would be
Hounslow. Surely this is incorrect?

Please take on these objections in our hope to create a better community in Yiewsley.
Kind regards

Sital

Cllr Sital Punja
Yiewsley Ward

Labour Group Office
Civic Centre
Uxbridge

UB8 1UW

Mobile:-
email:- spunja@hillingdon.gov.uk

Web:- www.hillingdon.gov.uk

From:
Sent: 22 February 2023 15:57

To:_CIIr Sital Punja <spunja@bhillingdon.gov.uk>

Subject: New Premises Licence application - Curry Corner

Consultation email
Dear Cllirs,

As consulttees to the licensing process, please be advised that this department has received
an application for a new premises licence for the following premises located in your ward.

Curry Corner
30 Fairfield Road





